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Friday 12th January 2018 

 

 

New position 

 

We are very lucky to have been able to hire a 

teacher to work with the Year 5 pupils at 

Hevingham in order to allow the Year 6’s time 

to consolidate their learning in preparation 

for their KS2 SATs.  Mr Steve Portas will be 

working with Miss Thompson and the Year 5’s 

in the eco-lodge starting on Wednesday 17th 

January.   

 

Eaton Vale 

 

We are still missing several deposits for our 

YR 5/6 residential trip.  Please bring your 

payment to the office ASAP to secure your 

child’s place. If you have any issues please 

come and see us. 

 

Fun Ball Academy 

 

Football coaching for ages 5-16, please see 

attached flyer. 

 

Upsetting News 

 

It is with much sadness we must announce 

that Alan Price (one of our long standing 

governors) passed away recently.  His 

continued support for both of our schools has 

been instrumental in supporting the children 

and staff for many, many years.  Please keep 

his family in your thoughts. 

 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

We collected £30.00 for Save the Children.  

Thank you to all of you who wore your 

jumpers and brightened up the school!!! 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Braedyn England Kara Griffin 

Jack Martin  

 

 
Key Dates 

 

January 

Thurs 18th – Year 5/6 trip to Houses of 

Parliament 

Mon 29th – Coffee morning @ Marsham, all 

welcome 

Tues 30th – Class 2 swimming.  We hope the 

pool will finally be open!! 

Wed 31st – Year 6 to Aylsham High School – 

Diana Awards ceremony.  Please return your 

permission slips if you have not yet done so 

 

February 

Fri 2nd – Coffee morning @ Hevingham, all 

welcome 

Wed 7th – Safer internet day 

Fri 9th – Break up for half term 

Mon 19th – Back to school  

 

 

Mrs. Lydia Board – 

 Head Teacher 


